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February 5, 2025 

 

ATTENTION: District of Mackenzie Mayor and Council 

 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

 

Re: Request for Letters of Support for MCAC Grant Application 

 

Further to our request for support for our application to BC Arts Council Community 

Arts Festivals Component for this year’s upcoming Rockin’ the Ridgeline Festival,  

 

MCAC would like to request: 

 

 

THAT, the District of Mackenzie supports the application to NDIT: Fun and Fabulous 

Festivals for 2025’s Rockin’ the Ridgeline from the Mackenzie Community Arts Council. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Bobrel 

Mackenzie Community Arts Council President 

w.250-997-5818/c.250-997-1339 

 

I acknowledge that I live, work and create within the traditional territory of the 

Tse’khene People of the McLeod Lake Indian Band. 


